
This week


Urdd Art Eisteddfod 
Congratulations to all the pupils who competed in the Urdd Cardiff and the Vale Art 

Eisteddfod this week. We had great success as a school, and thank you to 
everyone who took part. Thank you also to the staff for all their hard work, and to 

Mrs Davage for coordinating everything. The results are on our Instagram account, 
and we will publish a full list of the results in next week’s newsletter.


National Championships – Football, Rugby and Tag Rugby 
Good luck to the school’s year 5 and 6 girls’ football team, who are competing 

today in the national Welsh tournament in Newtown. The same team, along with 
the year 4 football team, will compete in the Urdd national tournament on Saturday 
in Aberystwyth. The year 5 and 6 girls’ tag rugby team and the year 5 and 6 rugby 

team, will compete in the Urdd national tournament on Sunday in Aberystwyth. 
We are very proud of everyone’s efforts, and thank you, parents, for your support. 

Thank you also to the staff who have been training the pupils.


Sponsors 
We are very grateful to the sponsors who have helped fund the school’s football 
and rugby kits. Many thanks to Sparkle and Shine, Morgan Sindall, Loud & Clear 

Accounting, Distant Pod, Oriel Jones, and Vito.
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Welsh 
Schools 
Football 

Tournament 
9/9/25


Urdd National 
Football 

Tournament 
10/9/25


Urdd National 
Rugby 

Tournament 
11/9/25


Cultural 
Celebration 

Day 
14/5/25
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Makaton


Here is the Makaton sign of the week. We 
encourage everyone at the school to 
practice and use the sign during the week. 
Thank you to the Nursery class pupils for 
showing us how to communicate via 
Makaton.

PTA


The Parent and Teacher Association (PTA) is looking for enthusiastic volunteers to join the PTA 
committee. We are currently looking for a new chairperson and secretary, but these roles can be 
shared between a group of people. The PTA is a key part of the Treganna school community, 
and the funds raised from PTA events allow us as a school to enrich the pupils’ education. As a 
school, we are eager to further develop the PTA and have several exciting ideas for 
strengthening the important connection between the school and our families even more. If you 
are interested in being part of the PTA, please get in touch with us here at the school. Thank 
you very much!

We would like to extend our thanks to Kate James for her work as Chair of the PTA over the 
past four years, and she will be greatly missed.


Summer Fair Ysgol Treganna
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Language Pattern


Next week’s language pattern

Beth wyt ti’n gallu gwneud? (What can you do?)

Dwi’n gallu/ Dydw i ddim yn gallu (I can/ I can’t)


Challenge

Rydw i’n mwynhau…oherwydd (I enjoy…because)


Hoffwn i wella…(I would like to improve…)


Discussion topic of the week

What if there were no seasons in Wales?


Song of the week

Dom a Lloyd - Calon y Ddraig


Idiom of the week

Deuparth gwaith yw ei ddechrau (getting started is the hardest part of the job)


Cwlwm Rhieni Summer Term


Outdoor Learning lessons


 
Parents and guardians – we need your help! 
Would you like to come and see the school’s outdoor learning area?

Come to the school reception on Monday, 19/5/25 at 9 o’clock to view the area 
with Mrs Davage.


We’re looking for support to further develop the space – perhaps you have ideas 
or time to help us in the future, or even resources at home that could be useful? 
Maybe you have contacts who could help as we continue to develop the area?


Everyone will be warmly welcomed – come for a chat, and help us develop these 
lessons further to give the children the best experiences!
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